
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Comic Relief’s Red Nose Day will be taking place on Friday 15th March. 
The theme will be: 
 

DRESS UP FOR JOY 

Pick a theme, don the best home-made costume ever, go red from head to 
toe or simply dig out your brightest socks. Wear something that makes you 
and your school smile, in return for a donation. You can also follow the 
theme of this year’s t-shirts and which is Wallace and Gromet. As always, 
please ensure clothing is appropriate for school, including footwear. 
 
We are accepting cash donations this year. The suggested donation is £1 
per child. 
We won’t be selling red noses this year, but they are available to buy on 
Amazon. 
 
There will be fun activities throughout the day, so hopefully a joyous time 
will be had by all! 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Mrs V Farr 
Head Teacher 


